
Contact us
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact a member of our  
project team(pictured below) on the numberprovided. Ifyou can’t get hold  
of anyone you can also use the emails below or phone our Norwich office

on 01603 666669.

john.stedman@morgansindall.com 
danny.branson@morgansindall.com
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Snag freeSafe On time

And we’re off!
Welcome to Dear Neighbour, our newsletter that
keeps you updated on the Hethersett Primary School
project

Delighted customer Recommended

construction.morgansindall.com

John Stedman  
Senior Contracts
Manager

07970 880921

DannyBranson
Site Manager  
07779 447424

Drew Bickers  
Health & Safety  
Advisor

07966 375010

This project will be registered under the 
Considerate Constructors Scheme very soon!

www.ccscheme.org.uk

Keeping up to date with Morgan Sindall across theUK
Follow us on twitter @morgansindallci forall the latestnews
Find out more about us on http://construction.morgansindall.com
Keep up with us on LinkedIn atwww.linkedin.com/company/morgansindall

Delivering Hethersett 
Primary School
Delivered on behalf of Norfolk County Council the 
project involves the  construction of a new primary 
school and nursery which will facilitate the move of 
Woodside Infant School. The build will create 420 
student spaces and is due for completion Summer 2020

On Site Defibrillator
We have a defibrillator  
located on site - for  
use by the public inthe  
event of anemergency.

Tony Loftus
Managing QS
01603 666669

We have recently started work on this project which will see the 
construction of a new primary school and nursery on Coachmaker 
Way, Hethersett.

The first operations on site involved the initial vegetation strip from the 
existing site. From this we were able to ascertain the levels and 
ground conditions which enabled us to commence with the 
construction works. During this time mucking away of unneeded 
materials has been commenced.

This has been a busy period of activity, and you may have noticed an 
increase in construction traffic in the recent weeks. We are doing 
everything possible to minimise the impact to the surrounding area 
and are working in accordance with our approved traffic management 
plan to further assist in ensuring minimal disruption.

Stakeholders recently joined us as part of our ground breaking event 
to mark the official start of the project (pictured right), and the project 
will now take us through until completion – Summer 2020.

Our current operations include the construction of the permanent car-
park and piling works. Once piling works are complete this will release 
foundations in readiness for the steel frame erection in August!

The project has its own website, where you can find out more about 
the scheme and keep up to date with the latest news:

www.hethersettprimaryproject.co.uk

( P.S. Newsletters will generally be issued every 2 months, so be sure 
to keep an eye out! )
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